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Subject: Implementing the Integrated Care Strategy – Mission 1 – Strengthening our 

Communities  

Report of: Warren Heppolette – Chief Officer – Strategy and Innovation  

 

SUMMARY OF REPORT:  

 

• The Integrated Care Partnership Strategy was approved by the ICP Board in March  

• The Joint Forward Plan is the delivery plan for the ICP Strategy and is being presented to 

the Board today 

• Part of the Board’s role in the implementation of our strategy and plan will be to examine 

in depth the delivery of the six missions in the strategy with a focus on the key system 

actions we can take collectively to deliver the missions 

• We will start this process with Mission 1 - Strengthening our Communities. A slide deck is 

enclosed with this cover paper.  

 

RECOMMENDATIONS: 

 
The Greater Integrated Care Partnership Board is asked to:  
 

• Note and discuss the update on Mission 1 – Strengthening our Communities  
 
 

CONTACT OFFICERS: 

 
Jane Pilkington – Director of Population Health  

Jane Forrest – Director of Public Service Reform (GMCA)  

Paul Lynch – Director of Strategy and Planning  

Zoe Porter – Associate Director – Person Centred and Community Approaches  


